BOIL WATER RESCIND NOTIFICATION

Afton Grove Water Supply Corporation
August 21, 2024
Customers who are serviced by the plant on Myrtle Drive and lost water service or had low pressure on August 19, 2024 are no longer required to boil their water. All customers have been contacted by telephone.
Bacteriological samples taken from our water system have been laboratory tested and are negative for any dangerous bacteria which might be harmful for consumption.

If you have any questions, please call Chris Silvey at 903-721-0508
